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News - October 17, 2022 issue (#4) 
Editor: Jim Strehlow 
News contact: fhoa.news@gmail.com 
Website: https://www.fernsidehoa.com/ 

 

The Fernside Home Owners Association (FHOA) publishes a 
newsletter when we receive content to publish to our 
subscribers.  Please e-mail your comments and ideas for future 
newsletters to fernsidehoa@gmail.com  Thank you. 
 

 

Lamppost Decorating Volunteers Needed 
by Tracy Brotze and Marianne Landis 

 
 

With the holidays just around the corner, we are 
looking for additional volunteers to join our team of elves to 
decorate our unique Town and Country lampposts.   We 
supply the ribbons, bows and instructions.   All you need to do 
is put them on assigned poles, then remove them after the 
holidays. 
 

Decorating will start Thanksgiving weekend.  Removal 
happens the weekend after New Year’s Day.  If you are 
interested in helping or have any questions, please feel free to 
contact either Tracy or Marianne at fernsidehoa@gmail.com 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 
 


